
LTBMU  seeks  input  on  OHV
grant process
The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit is
accepting  public  comment  for  the  Off-Highway  Vehicle
Cooperative Funds grant application submitted to the state.

The OHMVR grants would provide for OHV safety and education
information, resource and use monitoring, and site and trail
maintenance in the Lake Tahoe Basin.

The 30-day grant application comment period ends April 3. 

For more information about the grant and how to comment, go
online.
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